
IMPORTANT RECYCLING NOTICE 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

There is a growing concern that users of the landfills are not doing their best at recycling. 

IT IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT THAT WE ALL TRY TO RECYCLE. 

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 
Even if an item has a recycling symbol on it, it may not be accepted under 

the Municipality’s contract with the Sudbury Recycling Depot. 

See the back of this notice for a list of acceptable items. 

The guide can also be found on the municipal website: 

http://municipalityofkillarney.ca/municipal-services/public-works/waste-diversion-and-recycling 

PLEASE BE DILIGENT IN YOUR RECYCLING EFFORTS. 
OUR CONTRACT WITH THE SUDBURY RECYCLING DEPOT 

MAY BE TERMINATED IF THE RULES ARE NOT ADHERED TO. 
IF THE CONTRACT IS TERMINATED, THIS WILL RESULT IN INCREASED 

COSTS TO YOU, OUR RATEPAYERS AS OUR RECYCLABLES WOULD NEED 

TO BE TRUCKED TO AN ALTERNATE LOCATION. 

The following UNACCEPTABLE items have been found recently in the recycling bags: 

-

-

-

Disposable masks -

-

-

-

Take out coffee cups 
Disposable gloves Paper towel/facial tissue 
Recyclable food containers Straws 
that are not emptied and rinsed Motor oil containers 

*REMINDER* 
ALL RECYCLABLE FOOD CONTAINERS ARE TO BE EMPTIED AND RINSED BEFORE GOING INTO THE 

RECYCLING STREAM. REMOVE STRAWS AND PUT IN REGULAR GARBAGE. 

CARDBOARD MUST BE FLATTENED, BUNDLED & TIED TO A MAXIMUM SIZE OF 30” X 30”. 

The more we recycle, the better for all of us. It will extend the life of our landfill as we divert 

the recycling refuse being put into our waste disposal sites. 

The Municipality requests your help in this regard. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Killarney Public Works Dept 705-287-1040 Dated: January 2025 
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